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Rob,

Looking at the project plans there does not appear to be much room for an addition between garage
and house nor road and house and impervious appears to be below 25% still.  

DNR has no comment on this variance.   

Have a great day.

Darrin
 
 
Darrin Hoverson
R2 West District Manager | Ecological & Water Resources

Minnesota Department of Natural Resources
1601 Minnesota Drive
Brainerd, MN 56401
Phone: 218-578-0771
Email: darrin.hoverson@state.mn.us

 
 
 
 

From: Rob Mattei <rmattei@grandrapidsmn.gov> 
Sent: Monday, June 3, 2024 3:15 PM
To: Hoverson, Darrin (DNR) <darrin.hoverson@state.mn.us>
Subject: FW: Variance Public Hearing Notice
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Thanks…
 

Rob Mattei | Director of Community Development

City of Grand Rapids 
rmattei@grandrapidsmn.gov
cityofgrandrapidsmn.com
Office: 218-326-7622 • Fax: 218-326-7621

420 North Pokegama Avenue • Grand Rapids • MN • 55744-2662

 
From: Rob Mattei 
Sent: Monday, June 3, 2024 2:58 PM
To: Rian.Reed@state.mn.us
Cc: Dan Swenson <dswenson@grandrapidsmn.gov>
Subject: Variance Public Hearing Notice

 
Good afternoon Rian,
 
I’ve attached a notice of the Grand Rapids Planning Commission’s upcoming consideration of
a setback variance for a property located on Forest Lake.  Let me know if you have any
questions or any response you’d like to pass on to the Planning Commission.
 
Thanks,

Rob Mattei | Director of Community Development

City of Grand Rapids 
rmattei@grandrapidsmn.gov
cityofgrandrapidsmn.com
Office: 218-326-7622 • Fax: 218-326-7621

420 North Pokegama Avenue • Grand Rapids • MN • 55744-2662

 

***NOTICE***
My email address has changed to
rmattei@grandrapidsmn.gov. Please update
your contact info.
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NOTICE: The information contained in this email and any document attached hereto is intended only for the named recipient(s). If you
are not the intended recipient, nor the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message in confidence to the intended
recipient(s), you are hereby notified that you have received this transmittal in error, and any review, dissemination, distribution or
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